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 We hope you had a great week! 

 
 

.  

WOW Well done to Zak and Josh from  Rebecca's class who have 

been working hard on their Independence skills. Last week, they    

prepared their own delicious breakfast and tidied the kitchen too.      

Amazing! 

 

We will be holding a Parents’ Open Morning on Wednesday 5th July between 10.00am and 

11.30am. 

During the morning you will have the opportunity to join your child in their classroom and     

observe some of the activities your child accesses on a typical school day. There will also be an  

opportunity to discuss your child’s progress over the year with the staff team and meet your 

child’s new class teacher/key worker for the following year. 

We really hope you are able to join us! 

We would like to thank everyone for their support during our OFSTED inspection this 

week. We are extremely proud of all the children and staff and are looking forward to   

receiving and sharing the final report with you all. 

UPDATE -Our Transition morning will now take place on Tuesday 11th July. 

We hope everyone celebrating Eid this week have 

had a lovely time! 

 

Happy Eid Mubarak! 
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WOW! What an extraordinary evening it was ! We are utterly overwhelmed by the incredible 

support we received at The Georgia Fourie Butterfly Ball last week.  A heartfelt THANK YOU 

to everyone who joined us for a night filled with joy, love, and generosity. 

Together, we have raised over £12,000 for Georgia Fourie Butterfly Fund  We are  thrilled and 

extremely grateful for all the contributions and donations. 

Every penny will make a profound difference in supporting our cause and children at Holly 

Grove Primary School  

 

Good Luck to Josh Ramsay, who is running five marathons 

in five days for the Georgia Fourie Butterfly Fund, creating 

his own route around Burnley . If you would like to sponsor 

Josh you can scan the Just Giving QR Code.  

Thank you for your support!  

Josh’s Five Marathons in Five Days 



 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

. We are putting 2 different Makaton signs 

every week onto the newsletter. These are 

our School Signs of the Week and your 

child will be practising these during the 

week in class. These will give you the 

opportunity to practise different signs 

with your child at home. 

 

 

 

                

 

 

 

 

 

 

     Staff - Carley, Leah.E and Moxy 

You can   

contact 

school if you 

need any 

support    

using      

Makaton at 

home. 

 

Children Harrison and Kye.C 

Well Done to Zoe’s class who have had a very busy week, 

making yummy fruit kebabs, exploring Science experiments 

and having fun with their friends on the playground. 

 

 

 

 

Medical Training and Transition meetings 

 

Wednesday 5th July 

Family Forum 

Open Morning for Parents 

Aisling’s Class - Anabaya 

Katie’s Class – Freya 

Laura’s Class – Kyle 

Zoe’s Class – Varian 

Rebecca’s Class - Scarlett 

Danielle’s Class - Everyone 

Julie’s Class – Dalia 

 Connor’s Class - Leila 

Courtney’s Class - Sophie 

  Alex’s Class - Harley 

Staff Development 

Wed,5th July 

3pm-4:30pm 

Friday 30th June 

Thursday  6th July PECS Drop in Session 

Friday 14th July Year 6 Celebration      

Evening 

 

Tuesday 11th July Transition Morning 

Monday 17th July Celebration Awards Assembly 











 


